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Minutes 

   Latah County Republican Central Committee Meeting 
 

Tuesday, April 26, 2015 
Schierman's Event Center, 3225 Robinson Park Road, Moscow, ID 

 
Call to Order: 
The April Central Committee Meeting was called to order by Chairman Thomas Lawford at 
6:40pm.  20 people were present including 10 Precinct Committeemen. 
 
Prayer and Pledge: 
An opening prayer was given by House of Representative Candidate Carl Berglund.  The 
Pledge of Allegiance was led by Latah County Sherriff candidate Richie Skiles. 
 
Minutes: 
Printed copies of the March 2016 Minutes were passed out. Gordon Henley moved to 
approve the minutes and John Freeland seconded. The minutes were approved. 
 
Candidate Updates: 
The following candidates gave a brief update on the status of their campaigns: 
Idaho House Seat 5b - Caroline Nilsson-Troy; Idaho House Seat 5a - Carl Berglund; Idaho 
House Seat 5a - Bill Goesling; Latah County Sherriff - Dan Foreman; Latah County Sherriff - 
Richie Skiles; District-5 Senate - John Freeland. 
 
Water Rights Legislation Discussion 
Representative Troy updated us on legislation regarding water rights that are currently 
being worked on. A discussion followed and the importance of registering for claiming 
personal water rights in rural areas. 
 
Role of the Precinct Committeeman 
Chairman Lawford showed a PowerPoint presentation on the Role of the Precinct 
Committeeman. 
 
Potential Headquarters Site 
We discussed locations for the GOP Campaign Headquarters. The old Gilbert Auto is not 
available. Other sites were discussed and going to be looked into. 
 
Organizational Meeting 
The Next Latah County Central Committee meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 24th (one 
week after the Primary). It will be our County Party re-organizational meeting.  We will 
also select our delegates to the Idaho State Convention, Held in Nampa June 2-4.  All of our 
Latah GOP officer positions are up for election.  We were reminded that only Precinct 
Committeemen elected during the primary will be able to vote for officers and participate 
in the selection of state convention delegates.  



 
 
Adjournment: 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:00 for a Legislative District meeting. 
Submitted by 
Will Greene, 
Latah County Vice-Chairman 
LatahGOP@gmail.com 
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